
June 6, 2025 

Dear Future Third Grade Parents, 

We are looking forward to working with your youngster next school year. During 
the summer months stores often put things on sale for the new school year. We 

thought we would give you this list of supplies, so you can keep an eye out for 
the good deals. Here is a list of supplies that would be helpful for your child to 

have when he/she begins third grade. 

Each Student should have: 
-Sturdy Backpack - no wheels! 

-Gym Shoes 
-Waterbottle! (We have a filling station!) 
-1 pencil bags/pouches (pencils/markers supplies) (NO boxes, please!!) 

-8-10 pencils (NO Mechanical pencils, NO Handheld sharpeners!!) 
-1 box of 16 or 24 count crayons “ a 

-1 box markers thin and/or regular 
-1-2 black dry erase marker (for personal use) and eraser 
-2 glue sticks 
-1 pair of scissors 

-2 spiral one subject notebooks(WIDE RULED), (one green, one blue) -1 
“special” sturdy 2 pocket folder for homework — with no prongs 
-Earbuds/Headphones for personal use on chromebooks -(we have found that 

the Dollar Store earbuds do not hold up well) 

For the Class: 
-1 large container of antibacterial wipes 
-3 boxes of tissues to share with the class 
-1 container of hand sanitizer 

*Your child does NOT need a large trapper-keeper or notebook. It just takes 
up space in your child’s desk, and makes organization difficult. 

Have a great rest of your summer and we look forward to seeing you soon! 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Hoppough~lhoppough@ioniaschools.org 

Miss Karasch~akarasch@ioniaschools.org 


